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The Township website is currently undergoing changes to include more content and
information. The website will still function during this time, however, you may notice that some
items look unfinished or may be moved around. Please bear with us as we work to improve the
website. Once the website changes have been complete, the Township will send out
correspondence through our normal means of electronic communications to inform the
community. Thank you for you patience and understanding!

- The Chadds Ford Township Team 

https://www.chaddsfordpa.gov/home-page/page/township-website-currently-under-construction

